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I am not a production agriculture producer. I am an every day citizen that had close 

contact with the farming community when I was in the workforce. Farming is not an 8 

to 5 365 days a year process. It is seasonal and from the over 100 farmers in Oregon 

that I dealt with for over 35 years The pay for the work was and is more the adequate 

for a sustainable living. This is a bad bill that will only raise the cost of an already 

inflated cost of groceries that the producer will not see any benefit. I encourage you 

to defeat this effort and look closer at the real situation and not apply the 8 to 5 

protocol to a non 8 to 5 situation. 
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